
COMMUNITY MEETING 

RIVERHEADS AREA 
 

TO EVALUATE THE NEED/INTEREST 
FOR A FIRE AND RESCUE STATION 

 

THURSDAY, JUNE 25, 2009 
7:00 P.M. 

RIVERHEADS HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 
 

PUBLIC MEETING 

The County of Augusta is seeking input from all 
citizens, businesses, and industries located in the 
Riverheads response area.  This public meeting is 
to discuss the possibility of a fire and rescue station 
to be located in this area. 

 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN SERVING AS A 
VOLUNTEER, OR WOULD LIKE SOME ADDITIONAL 

INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT AUGUSTA 
COUNTY FIRE-RESCUE, VOLUNTEER OFFICE        

AT (540) 245-5624 Ext. 2 


